
 
City of Winter Park 
Construction Notice 

 
The Public Works & Transportation Department will be milling and resurfacing the  
Quail Hollow neighborhood.  

This project is scheduled to begin Wednesday, November 6, at 7 a.m., and should be 
completed by Wednesday, November 27, at 5 p.m. (weather permitting).  

During this project, sections of streets in the Quail Hollow neighborhood will be 
intermittently closed with detours. All roads within the neighborhood will be opened by 
the end of each day. During this time, please follow detours and posted signs. 

We regret any inconvenience caused by this project. Should you have any questions or 
require special consideration, please contact 407-599-3521. 

_____________________________________ 

Hongmyung Lim 
Engineer III 
Public Works & Transportation Department 
transportation@cityofwinterpark.org  
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